Ms. Mary Maguire,
Meetings Administrator,

Corporate Services Department,

South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Taliaght,

Dublin 24,

22™ July 2010

Your Ref: EM/0610

Dear Ms. Maguiire,
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Coras lomparr Eireann

Choirmans Office

Torg House

8-i6 Taro Sireet

Dublin 2.

Qifig an Chathaoirtigh
Teach no Teamhrach
8-1% Sraid no Teamhrach
Boite Atha Cligth 2

Tel: +353 1 703-4991
Fox: +3%3 1 703-4992
Emoil: drichnlynch@cieie
Web: hifp:fvwwdiede

I refer to your letter of 16" June regarding proposed bus service changes in the
Lucan area. Dublin Bus carried out an extensive consultation programme as part
of our communications strategy for Phase One of Network Direct. A number of
changes were made to services in this area and have been available on our website
over the past four weeks. Our consultation period closed 18" June 2010 and all
submissions are being reviewed. While no decision has yet been made with regard
to the final route configuration in the Lucan they are likely to remain as per
advertised on our website www.dublinbus.ie and due for implementation

July/August 2010.

Yours sincerely,
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Chatrman o~




